
 

 

 

 
Patients should attend their clinic appointments as normal   

 
PRESS RELEASE                Saturday 13th May 2017 
 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust has not been hit by the cyber attack on the 
NHS and our clinics and appointment processes are running as usual. 
 
Patients should attend their clinic appointments as normal. They do not need to 
telephone our switchboard to check. 
  
However, patients who wish to contact us will not be able to do it by email. External 
emails to and from the Trust have been temporarily disabled as a precaution. 

  

*** ENDS *** 
 
For more information, please call Jackie Dietrich, Communications Manager for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 1314 or email 
Jackie.dietrich@dgh.nhs.uk 
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